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I was a licensed contractor CL 335792, i paid for insurance that would cover if I did 

not meet my obligations to employees. Is that not the case in Oregon? 

 

The owner that secured a contractor should not be responsible for contractors 

employees period! If this is passed, anyone would be a fool to not include protection 

written into any contract. This would but a further burden on the industry. IMO 


